From: shona Sangster [

Sent: 04 May 2019 17:53

To: LDP

Subject: B1101-Land at Garthdee Road
Dear Council,

| would like to formally object to the further development of the greenspace known as Gwens garden in Garthdee. |
support the idea of a community garden and the reforesting of the field. Please stop the building of yet more houses
when so many of the existing new ones in Garthdee Farm Gardens are up for sale!

Kind regards
Shona Sangster





